
Appendix 4 
Progress with Committee Resolutions 

 

Date of 
Meeting 

Item number and title Resolution  Progress 

2 February 
2017  

5.  Police and Crime 
Commissioner 

RESOLVED to write to the Chief Constable to seek 
clarity on the powers conferred on Police Community 
Support Officers (PCSOs) and Special Constable with 
respect to enforcement action, and to invite the Chief 
Constable to a future meeting to discuss his vision and 
priorities for North Wales. 

Currently awaiting the 
Chief Constable’s 
response on PCSOs and 
Special Constables’ 
enforcement powers and 
to confirm an appropriate 
Council Briefing date for 
him to address members 
on his vision and priorities 

 6.  Denbighshire’s Draft 
Home to School 
Transport Policy  

RESOLVED that subject to the above observations – 
 (a) to support the approach outlined in the new 

draft policy; 
 (b) support progression to the consultation phase, 

with the Wellbeing Impact Assessment being 
undertaken beforehand, and 

 (c) that a report be presented to the Committee 
during the summer of 2017 detailing the results 
and findings of the consultation exercise on the 
draft policy, and that the report include 
information on the proposed re-aligned school 
routes. 

The requested report has 
been scheduled into the 
Committee’s Forward 
Work Programme for its 
next meeting on 15 June 
2017 

 7.  Welsh Ambulance 
Service Trust (WAST) 

RESOLVED that subject to the above observations to 
receive the presentation and extend an invitation to the 

The Scrutiny Chairs and 
Vice-Chairs Group has 
provisionally scheduled 



Welsh Ambulance Service Trust to attend another 
meeting at an appropriate time in the future. 

this item into the 
Committee’s forward work 
programme for the 
Committee’s meeting on 
30 November 2017 – see 
also paragraph 5.1 of the 
covering report and the 
suggestion that an item on 
the GP Out of Hours 
Service also be scheduled 
for consideration at the 
same meeting. 

 8.  Denbighshire County 
Council’s Residents 
Survey 2017 

RESOLVED that – 
 (a) subject to the above comments and enquiries 

being made to establish whether an incentive in 
the form of a prize could be given to one 
respondent for completing the survey, that the 
proposed new arrangements for undertaking the 
Residents Survey be supported, and 

 (b) that the draft Residents Survey be submitted to 
the Scrutiny Chairs and Vice-Chair’s Group 
(SCVCG) for comments prior to its publication. 

 

 

The draft Residents 
Survey has been 
scheduled into the 
SCVCG forward work 
programme for July 2017 

 


